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Education

If you would like to teach a
non-credit class for the
community, contact:
mgarren@smail.anc.edu
870-762-3168
New Schedule Online Now!

Submissions

Have items of interest you would
like featured in the
NewsLink online newsletter?
Please send your
departmental news, upcoming
events, etc., to James Hartley at
jehartley@smail.anc.edu.
The deadline is 5 pm on the last
Thursday of the month.

ANC Mission

Arkansas Northeastern
College is committed to
providing accessible,
quality educational programs,
services, and lifelong
learning opportunities.

NewsLink

A monthly publication

SMS Group and ANC

SMS group was at the Center for Allied Technologies recently for a Hydraulic
and Controls - Extrusion Presses training that totaled 32 hours. This training
involved understanding valve types and operations, as well as pump types and
operations. The training touched base on the hydraulic diagram and hydraulic
circuits. There were 35 participants from all areas of the nation such as Texas,
Tennessee, Missouri, Florida, Arkansas, North Carolina, South Dakota, and all
the way from Canada!

Follow Us On Social Media
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Gamma Beta Phi Spring Induction

New members for the Arkansas Northeastern College chapter of Gamma Beta Phi Honor Society were
inducted on Sunday, March 10. Gamma Bets Phi (GBP) is a national collegiate honor society and service
organization with chapters in colleges and universities throughout the United States. The
ceremony was held in the Governors Ballroom of Statehouse Hall. The new members of Gamma Beta
Phi are: Karsen Brown, Marlene Brown, Colton Crabb, Shannon Dover, Kimberly Jones, Megan Key,
Whitney Martin, Brayden Parnell, Miranda Perkins, Nahrain Quhshi, Karen Reyes-Lopez, Alexis Robinson,
Jason Smith, Amanda Stacy, Angela Thomas, George Thompson Il, Kathryn Truex, and Angel Villegas.

President Amber Capaul greeted family, friends, and special guests. She also read the
objectives and expectations of Gamma Beta Phi, which are to recognize and encourage
excellence in education, to promote the development of leadership abilities and character in its
members, and to foster, disseminate, and improve education through appropriate service projects.
Co-advisor Jernal Woods then gave the Code of Ethics of Gamma Beta Phi and noted the meaning for
features in the GBP Coat of Arms.

Secretary Rhoda Yost, assisted by Jernal Woods and Amber Capaul, inducted the new members.
Chapter Advisor Tonya Harris gave the membership pledge. The new
members received a certificate, membership card, and GBP pin.

The new spring 2019 officers are as follows: President — Amber Capaul, Vice-President — Marlene
Brown, Secretary - Rhoda Yost, and Points Secretary - Shannon Dover. Jernal Woods was also installed
as the new Arkansas Northeastern College Co-Advisor for the Gamma Beta Phi Society. Following the

induction ceremony, refreshments were served and members attended a short meeting.
Congratulations to the new members!




~—
ALLIED
HEALTH

NewsLink

Student Dental Assisting Club

The 2018-2019 Student Dental Assisting Club participated in MidSouth Mission of Mercy in January. This is a
two-day event providing only dental care to patients. All the services are free and provided by dental
professionals. The students spent two 12-hour days assisting dentists in restorations and extractions. It was
a very rewarding but tiring experience. Mrs. Childers and Mrs. Leal accompanied the students and worked
with them to improve their chairside skills. This is a great opportunity for the dental assisting students to
practice their newly acquired skills. MidSouth Mission of Mercy had 2,034 volunteers. 1,945 patients were
treated, and over a million dollars of free dentistry was provided to the community.

We are very proud of our students.
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ANC Professor

Presents at League for Innovation V

Conference O

Dr. Jillian Hartley, Professor of History, did a presentation at the League for Innovation Conference in New York
City recently. “How are We Serving Generation Z?" explored some of the social trends and challenges facing
Generation Z or iGen. Hartley explained how addressing some of the obstacles confronted by earlier
generations, faculty and staff could better examine societal issues, economic concerns, and the emotional
stress facing this young demographic.




o

ond Annual Student Juried Exhibition

The Visual Arts Department at Arkansas Northeastern College is proud to present the 2nd Annual
Student Juried Exhibition. The exhibition will feature juried selections of ANC student work from inside
the classroom and out. The juror selected this year is Associate Professor of History, Dustin Kemper. The
exhibition will run from April 1st to May 6th. The reception will be held April 4th, from 4-6 PM with the

awards being announced at 5 PM. Please come cast your vote for public's choice!
The event and exhibition are free and open to the public, we hope to see you there!

The Arkansas Northeastern College Visual Arts Program Presents:

The 2nd Annual Student
Juried Exhibition

Juried by Associate Professor of History, Dustin Kemper

Curated by Art Instructor, Holt Brasher

Reception: April 4th, Thursday 4-6 PM at the Adams/Vines
Gallery
Awards to be announced at 5 PM

The Exhibition will be open from April 1st through May 6th

Exhibition is open and free to the public

Pictured: 1st Annual “Best in Show” winner Autumn Benneit with her work “Only Skin Deep”
(Photo taken by James Iartley)
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Local Engagements

Join ANC Librarian Karen Ellis for
intellectual stimulation and lively
discussion in the ANC library. Make new
friends, share your knowledge, and if you don't
have a card— sign up for a library card to take
advantage of the excellent reading material
available at the ANC Library.

For more information, contact Karen Ellis at
kellis@smail.anc.edu
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Community Education
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The Community Education department at
Arkansas Northeastern Collegeis a
non-credit, lifelong learning program that
meets the changing needs of the
community. Educational opportunities are
continually developed and offered for
citizens of all ages for a reasonable cost.

For more information, contact
Mary Ann Garren at
mgarren@smail.anc.edu

Join the ANC Community Choir and
experience an enrichment of your life through

For more information, contact Gianluca Strazzulo at
gstrazzullo@smail.anc.edu




April

Calendar of Events

April 4: 14th Annual Career Fair (9:00 am to 1:00 pm)
April 4: 2nd Annual Student Juried Exhibition (4:00 pm to 6:00 pm)
April 4: Energy Launch Reception (Begins at 4:00 pm)
April 4: Spring Theatre Event (Begins at 7:00 pm)
April 8 : Registration Opens for Summer I, Summer II, and Fall 2019
April 12: Last Day to Withdraw
April 19: Good Friday (COLLEGE CLOSED)
April 25 & 28: Spring Choir Concert (Begins at 7:00 & 3:00 pm respectively)

ARK SAS
NORTHEASTERN

" . 4B B B

Download the Official ANC app and the Official
ANC Tech app today!

Available on the

” Get it on
« App Store | >‘ Google play
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